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Advisory Announcement  

For Immediate Release:  November 28, 2023 

 

 

Southeast State Waterfowl Season Split-season Closure Starts December 1st 

 
Douglas – Waterfowl hunters in Southeast Alaska (GMU 1-4) are reminded waterfowl hunting will be closed 

Dec. 1 – 15, 2023, and will reopen Dec. 16 – Dec. 31, 2023. These new waterfowl regulations were approved 

by the Board of Game at their January 2023 meeting. This closure reflects the new split season, which includes 

a two-week break in December. 

 

 Contact:  

Douglas/Juneau: 907-465-4265  

Ketchikan: 907-225-2475  

Petersburg: 907-772-3801  

Sitka: 907-747-5449  

 

### 

 


